
Class 3 Newsletter – 14.9.18 

 
This Week... 

The children are settling well into their new routines and have been working hard in class. We have started our new 
class novel; The Owl who was Afraid of the Dark. The children are enjoying this story and have been doing writing 
tasks related to the book. Next week, we shall start planning our own stories, using the book as inspiration. In our 
Maths, we have continued looking at numbers to 1000 and have been rounding numbers to the nearest 10 and 100. 
We even went outside in the Autumn sunshine to enjoy our Maths learning. Science this half term will be Materials 
and their Properties and we classified several materials depending on whether they were flexible, transparent and 
absorbent. In our RE, the children have investigated how and why we read the Bible. 
 
 
Thank you to the parents who attended the Welcome Meeting on Wednesday. It was lovely to meet you and share 
information about the class. For those unable to attend, Open Door will start next Monday from 3.20 – 3.40pm. 
Please feel free to come and see our classroom, ask any questions and celebrate your child’s work. 
 

New Class Information 

Our days for doing PE this year will be Wednesday and 
Thursday. Please ensure that your child has a full PE 
kit in school at all times. 
Our Class 3 Overview is available on the Class 3 area 
of the school website. 

Class targets for Reading, Writing and Maths are also 
available in the same area of the website. 

Homework will be sent home on a Friday and needs to 
be handed in the following Tuesday. Children will have a 
homework book to complete most tasks. 

Please send in any photos/memorabilia of other 
cultures you experienced over the Summer. Thank you. 

Dates For Your Diary 

Monday 17th September – PTA Meeting @3.30pm 
Please come along and join us. The PTA is a 
friendly, hardworking group who plan exciting 
activities for our school family and raise money in 
the process. They are always looking for new ideas. 

 

We are having a ‘drive’ on manners in Class 3 as many of 
the children are not using them consistently in the 
classroom or on the yard. We would really value your 
support with this at home.  

 
Special News! 

 
Christian Value Certificate – Hope 

Harry W 
Curriculum Certificate – 

Jake C 
Writer of The Week – 

William  

Next Week 

We shall be completing our class novel and using 
language, writing techniques and ideas from the story to 
write our own chapter. We shall be writing interesting 
sentences and adding in adjectives and similes. In our 
Maths work we shall continue working on place value and 
be learning strategies for effective mental calculations. 
We shall be looking at properties of different materials 
in our Science and learning how the Bible is used in many 
different ways to spread the Word of God.  



 


